
 

 

 

Date: 26-05-2024 

Notice No: BESC/A/024/052425 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

To  

All Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

 

Due to the anticipated severe impact of the thunderstorm, the college will be closed on Monday, 

27th May 2024.  

 

All classes, scheduled for this day are cancelled. 

 

However, any specific events or activities which are pre planned may continue subject to the 

decision of the respective Departmental Heads.  

 

Please stay safe and take all necessary precautions during this time. Further updates will be 

communicated as needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr Subhabrata Ganguly 

Teacher in Charge 

The Bhawanipur Education Society College. 

 


